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February 2023 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Beecher Road School is planning the registration for its Kindergarten class of the 2023-2024 
school year.   
 
In order to be eligible for kindergarten, a child must be five (5) years old on or before January 1, 
2024.   
 
If your child will be eligible for kindergarten, please complete the notification form below and 
return it to Lola Johnson or Bethany Freeman in the north office at Beecher Road School as soon 
as possible.  We will be having an Orientation/visitation on May 2nd from 4:00—5:00 PM for 
those children registered.  Also, if you have any neighbors who have a child that will be eligible 
for kindergarten, please ask the parent to email ljohnson@woodbridgeps.org or 
bfreeman@woodbridgeps.org to request more information.   
 
Analisa Sherman 
Principal  
 

Please return bottom portion back to Lola in North Office 
 

NOTIFICATION FORM 
ELIGIBLE FOR KINDERGARTEN 

2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR 
 

(Please Print all information) 
 
Child’s First Name: ____________________ Last Name: ________________________ 
Home Address:  _________________________________________________________ 
Contact Numbers: 1._______________________  2. ____________________________ 
Date of Birth: _____________Gender_____ 
 
 Best email:__________________________________ 
 
Parents/Guardians:  
Print__________________________________________________________________ 


